1/6/23,3:36 PM Lee-Scott Academy Mail - Dr. Cox Wants You to Know

Austin Scott <ascott@lee-scott.org>

LEE-SCOTT ACADEMY

Dr. Cox Wants You to Know
1 message

Stan Cox <scox@lee-scott.org> Fri, Jan 6, 2023 at 3:34 PM

Reply-To: scox@lee-scott.org
To: ascott@lee-scott.org

Dear Lee-Scott Academy,

| want you to know that LSA welcomed in 2023 with a full house of students and faculty/staff! Tuesday, the faculty and
staff participated in professional development activities and prepared for the second semester. Students returned
Wednesday during a rainy morning, but they were eager and excited to be back together.

| want you to know that spring sports are ramping up. Monday is the official day practice can begin. | know the coaches
are ready to go! The athletes are excited about their upcoming seasons. | can’t wait to see our student athletes in action.
Go Warriors!

| want you to know that admission season opens next week - Monday, January 9. You should have received an email this
week with important information about the registration process. We will host a community Open House for anyone who is
interested in attending LSA on Thursday, January 12 at 5:30pm. Our Ambassadors will provide guided tours and the
administrative staff will be present to answer questions and provide additional information.

| want you to know our first PTO meeting of 2023 is Wednesday, January 11 at 8:10 am in the cafetorium. There are
several spring events that our PTO is sponsoring and will need your help! Please make plans to attend. Hope to see you
there!

I want you to know that with a new semester comes safety drills - fire, severe weather, and intruder drills. These drills
allow our teachers and students to know what to do if an emergency situation arises. While we wish we could live in a
world where only good things happen, we don’t. We want to be prepared and ready to react if a need arises. Thank you
for understanding.

| want you to know that on Tuesday, January 31 at 6:00pm, | will give the annual State of the School Address. We will
meet in the cafetorium. There is much to celebrate, and as we look forward, there is much about which we can be
excited. | look forward to sharing some thoughts and observations about the state of Lee-Scott Academy. In a word, the
state of LSA is strong! During the address, | will cover important topics such as admissions, enroliment, finances,
technology, communication, facilities and grounds and strategic planning. At the conclusion of prepared remarks, there
will be time to answer questions. Please make sure to make plans to attend.

Have a great weekend!

Dr. Stan Cox
Head of School

“Thou shalt love the Lord by God with all thy heart, and with all thy soul, and with all thy mind. This is the first and greatest
commandment. And the second is like unto it, Thou shalt love thy neighbor as thyself. Matthew 22: 37 - 39
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